

## St Chad's Church of England Primary School



Northolme Avenue, West Park, Leeds, LS16 5QR Telephone: 0113 274 7110

Executive Headteacher: Mrs H L Pratten / Headteacher: Mrs A A Dunn

Monday 7th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

As you will know, parents and teachers are taking part in the St Chad's Yorkshire 3 Peaks Challenge on Saturday 18th May 2019. Whilst the 3 peaks Challenge is an adult only event, a number of families expressed their interest in being involved in some other way. As a result of this, we are planning on spending a relaxing weekend (17-19th of May 2019) in the Yorkshire Dales with the aim of supporting the 3 Peaks Challenge. It will be down to the families to decide how they spend their weekend, some will form a support team for the 3 Peaks Team providing water stations etc, others may choose to walk one of the 3 peaks with their children (weather dependant). If you are interested in joining us, a number of families are booking accommodation at the Dalesbridge.

The Dalesbridge is set in 10 acres of open countryside and is a campsite offering both electric hook up/standard pitches and bunk barn accommodation in the form of walker cabins. You can find more information about the Dalesbridge by visiting their website, or contacting Aimee the manager at the Dalesbridge.

The Dalesbridge
Austwick
Near Settle
LA2 8AZ
info@dalesbridge.co.uk
015242 51021
https://www.dalesbridge.co.uk/

If you make a booking at the Dalesbridge please make sure you state that you are part of the "St Chads 3 Peaks group" when booking as the remaining walker cabins and some pitches have been block booked for our school. Also if you book and would like to be involved in the planning/discussions then please email the PTA account pta@stchadsprimary.net and we will ensure you are included.

Best wishes

St Chad's 3 Peak Family Weekend